
 
Below is the suggested format for a budget proposal as recommended by the Student 

Government Association. Budgets are due to the Office of Student Life by Friday, 
December 5, 2003, no later than 5:00 p.m. to Rayma Caufield. If you have questions, 
please contact Will Tarrant, Attorney General (x4546 or tarraw03@highpoint.edu). If 

you have questions about your existing account balance, or transactions, please contact 
Jen Morgan, Treasurer (x9504). The budget defense meeting will be held Friday, 

December 12th, Reading Day in the Rosario Room of the Slane Center. Please sign-up for 
a time in the Office of Student Life. 

 
 
 

HIGH POINT UNIVERSITY  
STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOICATION 

 
Budget Proposal 

Spring 2004 
 
 

Organization: 
 
Number of Active Members: 
 
Current Account Balance: 
 
 
Previous Fundraising Efforts (Fall 2003): 
 
Date Description of Activity     Amount Earned 
 
 
Proposed Fundraising Efforts (Spring 2004): 
 
Approximate Date Description of Activity  Projected Amount Earned 
 
       Total Projected Amount Earned 
 
 
Previous Volunteer and Activity Efforts (Fall 2003): 
 
Date Activity or Event        Cost 
 
          Total Costs 
 
 
 



Proposed Volunteer and Activity Efforts (Spring 2004): 
 
Approximate Date Activity or Event    Projected Cost 
 
        Total Projected Costs 
 
 
Total Amount Requesting from Student Government:    $XXX.XX 
 
 
 
Signature of President 
 
Signature of Student Senator or Budget Defender 
 
Signature of Faculty/Staff Advisor 
 


